
   

 

Hi everyone, I hope that you are all doing well and enjoying this fall season with your family and 
friends. I would like to thank everyone that helped take part in our Unserviceable Flag Ceremony   

last month. 

Our next date for our meetings will be Saturday, November 9th. The Executive Committee will be at 
10:00 AM with the Membership meeting following at 11:00 AM. 

 

Please remember that we will be having our Veterans Day Service on Monday November 11th at 
11:00 AM by or Memorial Stone. This will be followed by a luncheon in our Manor, provided by our 
Post Executive Committee and our Post Auxiliary.  I hope to see you there to help us celebrate our                              

special day. 

As a reminder, if you have not yet sent in and paid your 2025 American Legion Membership dues, please do so today.  

 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

Follow us on face book for updated 

news and events. 

GFLP page : George F. Lamm 





https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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